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Phonics/ Reading 

We will continue to study phase 5 
graphemes – looking at alternate spellings 

for the sounds your child has already learnt 
in Phase 3. 

We will continue to follow the ‘Little 
Wandle’ reading programme – focusing on 

decoding, prosody and comprehension. 

 

Mathematics 

We will be focusing on: 

• Addition and Subtraction within 
10 

• Shape 
• Place Value within 20 

R.E  

We will be focusing on the subject of 
‘Waiting’- more specifically advent. 

We will also be spending lots of time 
rehearsing for our Nativity show – 

retelling the Christmas Story. 

History/ Geography 

Geography is our focus this half term and we will 
be looking at ‘Our School’. 

The children will be: 

• Completing some fieldwork 
• looking at and creating their own maps 
• And considering what improvements we 

could make to our school. 

Science 

Our Science Unit this 
half term is ‘Everyday 
Materilas’. We will 
engage in lots of 
practical activities – 
putting our 
knowledge to the test! 

P.E  

The children will 
take part in: 

• Gymnastics 

Music 

In our Music lessons 
we will be looking at 
Rhythm and Pitch. 

PSHE/ RSE 

During our PSHE lessons 
we will be focusing on 
the unit: Celebrating 

Difference. 

Computing 

We will be looking at 
computing systems- 
technology around 

us. 

 

Art/ DT 

Our Unit this half term is 
‘Art’. We will be 

focusing our activities 
on the artist Jackson 

Pollock.. 

 


